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From
The Dean,
Postgraduate Studies,
CCSHAU Hisar.

To

The Registrar,

All Deans/Directors/HODs,

The Controller of Examinations,

The Director Students” Welfare,

The Director, CSSRI, Karnal,

The Director, IIWBR, Karnal,

The Principals, COA, Kaul and Bawal,

The Regional Director & Programme Coordinator, RRS, Uchani.
CCSHAU Hisar

Memo No. PGS/A1/22/ Ro b —68
Dated: |X—|— Qo 23 .

Subject:  Mode of PG Seminars during the Session 2021-22.

©NONU R L —

Keeping in view the present alarming scenario of COVID-19 and the issue discussed in
the Officers” Committee Meeting held on 2.1.2022 as conveyed vide Registrar’s
Endst.No.Admn.R.8/22/445-580 dated 3.1.2022, the competent authority has instructed as under:

1. All the PG classes will be held online mode at main campus and outstations. The quality of
study material will be monitored by the committee for which instructions shall be issued

separately.
2.All the PG synopsis seminars/credit seminar/comprehensive/thesis seminar/viva-voce
examination will be held online.

3. All the Labs. of the constituent colleges will be opened for final years PG students to complete
their research work.

4.The competent authority may modify the above decisions as per the future guidelines, if any
towards COVID-19 to be issued by the Govt. from time to time.

You are, therefore, requested to take further necessary action, accordingly.

Dean, PGS EEie

CC: 1. The SPS to Vice-Chancellor for kind information of the worthy Vice- Chancellor.
2. All the Deans/HODs with the request to place the same on their departments’ notice boards for -

information of the students.
3. The Incharge, Computer Centre, COBS&H, for uploading the same on university website.



